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11
th
 April 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a restful Easter break. 

We have lots of exciting things planned for your children this summer; I think our tropical displays may give 

you a clue! 

Emergency Contact Information 

We are currently updating our school database and would like to make sure that all of the emergency contact 

details are correct. We would like to be able to start a texting system very soon; this can be a very effective 

way of improving communication between school and home.  

Dinner Money  

Norse have now increased the price of school meals to £2.20 per day. This price change will unfortunately 

be in effect from Monday 11
th
 April. We apologise for the delay in communicating this information with you. If 

have already paid for this week, please send the extra money next week. 

Parent Pay System 

We are planning to set up an online payment system very soon which will allow you to book and pay for trips 

as well as ordering and paying for lunches. Further details about this system will be sent home soon.  

SATs week 

Pupils in Year 6 will be doing their SATs tests between the 9
th
 and 12

th
 of May. We would like to invite all 

Year 6 pupils to a FREE breakfast club during that week, starting at 8:15am. This will allow for some time to 

eat cereal and toast, do revision quizzes and have a fresh air break in order prepare and settle the children 

ready for the tests. 

Lost Property 

We are finding that a lot of PE kit and a number of school sweatshirts and cardigans are being left in school 

at the end of each week. Please could you help us by making sure that all clothing and shoes are clearly 

named and that a suitable PE bag is used in school so that children can look after their things. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Clubs  

Football is due to start again this Wednesday 13
th
 April with Sam Loomes. 

Art Club starts again this Thursday, 14
th
 April 

Dance club starts again on Monday 18
th
 April  

Drama Club with Mr Giller starts Tuesday 19
th
 April. There are still spaces left! 

Cookery club will start again on Thursday 21
st
 April.  

 

Dates 

Thursday 14
th

 April: Year 6 ICT Transition morning to St.Clement’s High School 

Friday 15
th

 April at 2pm: PTA Skipathon. Please join us!  

Wednesday 27
th

 April: Ladybirds and sibling photographs 

Thursday 28
th

 April: Year 6 Crucial Crew Event at Kings Lynn Fire Station 

Monday 1
st

 May: Spring Bank Holiday.  

Monday 9
th 

until Thursday 12
th

 May:  Year 6 SATS week 

Friday 27
th

 May: Break up for half term 

Monday 6
th

 June: New term starts 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Jennie Wildsmith-Garton 

Executive Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 


